
MSP thanks Royal Mail staff
during busy festive period
Lothian MSP Gordon Lindhurst paid an early morning visit to
Royal Mail’s Edinburgh Western Delivery Office to say thanks
to hard working staff in the current busy festive period.

At the delivery office, he met with manager Brian Murray as
well as hard working postmen and women who are working flat
out to ensure gifts are delivered in time for Christmas across
the capital.

The run up to Christmas is the busiest period for Royal Mail
staff, especially with the ever growing online market, as well
as people sending Christmas cards and parcels.
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Commenting Gordon Lindhurst MSP said: “I was delighted to pay
a visit to the Edinburgh Western Delivery office to say thanks
to our hard working Royal Mail staff, who do a wonderful job
all year around, but even more so at this busy festive period.

“I could see first-hand just how much was going on to ensure
Christmas gifts and cards will be delivered on time across the
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capital.

“Our postmen and women deliver in all sorts of weathers and
are truly dedicated to their work so it was great to have an
opportunity to say my thanks.”


